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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 7 OF 2020 

Maintenance Dredging 

This notice should be read in conjunction with: 

• Charts 1777 / 1773 

Mariners are advised that on or after 13th August 2020, a maintenance dredging campaign will 

commence within the jurisdiction of the Port of Cork and shall occur in all main navigation channels 

and berths. 

The dredging project will be undertaken by three vessels: 

• TSHD Taccola – Trailing Suction Hopper Dredger 

• Afon Lligwy – Bed Leveller / General Support 

• Norse – Survey Vessel 

See images overleaf of vessels for reference. 

The approximate dredging programme is as follows: 

Surveying of Cork Harbour by ‘Norse’ commencing 13th August 2020.  

Bed levelling operations by Afon Lligwy from 16th August 2020 

Main dredging campaign by TSHD Taccola from 19th August 2020 

The campaign is expected to be completed by the end of September 2020. 

Operations will continue 24-hours per day. When engaged in dredging, the vessels will display the 

lights and shapes required by Rule 27 of the International Rules for Prevention of Collisions at Sea 

(COLREG). 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution when in the vicinity of the above craft, to pass by as 

wide a margin as possible and proceed with minimum wash / speed.  

Port Operations and the above vessels may be contacted on VHF channel 12 to obtain further details 

pertaining to the dredging operations for the duration of the campaign.  

BY ORDER,       

 

 

CAPTAIN P. O’REGAN, 

HARBOUR MASTER
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